
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

School Council Newsletter    

 

All across the school classes have been delving 

into learning about foods from India and France! 

They have been learning about the sports of their 

country, dances, facts and most importantly.. the 

TASTY food!  

 

The corridors have been smelling delicious as 

French onion soup, ratatouille, onion bahji’s and 

naan bread has been cooking in the top kitchen. 

 

Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo 

Bon Voyage Year 6’s! 

“We would like to thank all the parents and guardians 

for being customers to our class cafes! It has meant a 

lot you coming to purchase our food and we had a great 

time organising a café!”- Ellie MR (Chairman) 

Looking to September 

Whole School News Flash! 

The Year 6’s put on an amazing, tear-jerking Leavers 

service this week! The whole school enjoyed seeing the 

younger pictures of the Year 6’s and it shows how much 

they have grown whilst being aboard the boat at Ysgol 

Maes Owen.  

 

We will miss the year 6’s but wish you all the best as 

you go on to bigger and greater things in High School! 

A massive SPECIAL goodbye to Mrs Hiliker! She has 

helped many of the children at Ysgol Maes Owen and we 

hope she remembers us as much as we will remember her!  

School reopens for 

pupils September 

3rd. See you then! 

Staff Training Days 2019/20: 

2nd and 27th September, 7th 

October, 20th April and 20th 

July. 


